
 

 

 

 

 

Kent House Fire 

Kent, Wash – June 5, 2018 – A house fire, the second one today in Puget Sound Fire’s response area, has displaced 

three adults and a child in the 20700 block of 104 Pl. SE. 

When the first units arrived shortly a before 2 pm, they found the side and back of the two-story house fully engulfed 

in flames. All four residents were out of the house, which allowed firefighters to concentrate on extinguishing the 

flames.  

No one was injured in the fire, though several cats are missing and one is known to have died inside.  

Red Cross is assisting the family and the fire is under investigation.  

Puget Sound Fire would like to thank the Flood Guys for helping support the community by covering all of the 

windows and doors damaged in the fire. 
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